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Weng Leong Ng <ngwengleong@yahoo.com.sg>
Monday, March 15, 2010 2:57 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Dear Sir, Ref: RIN 3038-AC61.

In reference to the proposed change in leverage from 100:1 to 10:1. I would like to voice my
disagreement. It’s plain unfair to penalise the small retail traders.

Thank-you.

WengLeong
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